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Temporary Signal Outage Planned at 24th Avenue and W. Nob Hill Blvd. 

 

Motorists are encouraged to use caution tomorrow, Thursday, March 26th, when a traffic signal 
will be temporarily out due to a Pacific Power & Light (PP&L) service change. 
 
The signal at 24th Avenue and West Nob Hill Boulevard will be dark from approximately 9:30 am 
to 10:30 am tomorrow while PP&L crews work on the service change. The PP&L project should 
last 15 to 20 minutes. 
 

Drivers are reminded that the speed limit through all traffic-related work zones within the City of 
Yakima is 20 miles-per-hour. 
 

During the project, traffic delays in the area may occur.  Drivers should use alternate routes if 
possible until the project is completed. 


